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Chairman Kasper and Members of the Government and Veterans Affairs 

Committee: 

 I am Gaylynn Becker of Bismarck, ND.  I’m representing myself.   

I am here to testify in support of House Bill 1253.   

 The specificity delineated in the bill provides for better clarity on the 

procedures and requirements in holding elections as well as those running as 

a candidate for public office.   

I ask that you pass HB 1253.   

God bless you. 


